
 

 

 

 
        Covid-19 Update 

We are still here for you!  
 
The Alzheimer’s Association is following guidance from local public health 
agencies related to the COVID-19 (coronavirus) outbreak. As a precaution, 
our staff and volunteers are working remotely. Despite this change, we want to 
reassure you that we are still working to support you and your loved ones. 
Aside from in-person meetings, virtually all Alzheimer’s Association programs 
and services are available to all Wisconsin families. Meetings, events and 
participation, both in internal and external activities, will be conducted online or 
by phone whenever possible. Please check https://www.alz.org/wi  
 for details on meetings and events. 
 
Following are some links to programs and services – all offered at no 
charge – that you may find valuable. 
 
Classes and training  https://training.alz.org/ 
 
Online tools https://www.alz.org/help-support/resources/online-tools 

 
Caregivers’ forum and message board  https://www.alzconnected.org/ 
 
Your roadmap for approaching Alzheimer’s   
https://www.alzheimersnavigator.org/ 
 
Virtual Support Groups https://www.communityresourcefinder.org/ 
 
Virtual Education Programs  
https://www.communityresourcefinder.org/ 
 
Helpline:  24/7 Helpline is staffed by trained professionals  
800.272.3900 
 
The Alzheimer’s Association will continually reevaluate these 
measures and resume in-person engagements as soon as we 
are able, based on public health guidelines. Until that time, please 
utilize our resources and know that the Alzheimer’s Association is 
available to you 24/7 for around-the-clock care and support. 
 
800.272.3900 
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